Beth Hulse

Cc:

From: Beth Hulse

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 9:59 AM

Andrew; Beth Hulse; Chad Dorsett; Greenville News (localnews@greenvillenews.com); To:

LaDonna Becker (ladonna@dailyjm.com); Michael Eads (meads@dailyjm.com); Ray Chandler; Stan Welch; Westminster News / Keowee Courier (westnews@bellsouth.net); WGOG (dickmangrum@wgog.com); WSPA TV - Channel 7 (assignmentdesk@wspa.com) Scott Moulder; Glenn Breed; Amanda Brock; Andy Lee; Bob Hill; Ed Land; Lake Keowee;

Lynn Harwell; Marvin Prater; Rocky Nation; Shea Airey; Archie Barron; Joel Thrift

(ioel@thrifthardware.com); Paul Corbeil (cpaulcorbeil@gmail.com); Reg Dexter

(regdexter@bellsouth.net)

Conservation Bank Board Meeting Date Change Subject:

Please be advised that the Oconee County Conservation Bank Board meeting scheduled for Thursday, October 4, 2012 has been cancelled and rescheduled to Thursday, October 11, 2012 at 9:00 a.m.

Elizabeth G. Hulse **Clerk to County Council**

Oconee County Administrative Offices 415 South Pine Street Walhalla, SC 29691 864-718-1023 864-718-1024 [fax] bhulse@oconeesc.com www.oconeesc.com/council

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not read, use, copy, or distribute this e-mail message or its attachments. If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error, please contact the sender by reply email or telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the original message.